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To Richmond Beach City Council...  I am in 100% support of the City Council acquiring the
vacant beach property to ensure beach access for the neighborhood.    When we chose to move
to Richmond Beach one of the top reasons was having beach access as a property owner in the
neighborhood.  When we decided to move (5 yrs) ago into the neighborhood (off 198th)
having that local "neighborhood" access point was a huge factor in choosing to live here rather
than on the east side.   Please please protect the access point.  Thank you!  I would happily
become part of a volunteer committee to help make this access location palatable to all
neighbors alike.  I believe we can work through this and address any concerns the immediate
neighbors might have on that 27th street.
Matt Chew
(206)353-9264

mailto:matt.tuffnchewy@gmail.com
mailto:agendacomments@shorelinewa.gov

